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UPDATE:
PG&E will begin Phase II of the Lafayette and Moraga 
Project to strengthen the safety and reliability of our 
natural gas system. 

“PG&E” refers to Pacific Gas and Electric Company, a subsidiary of PG&E Corporation. ©2018 Pacific Gas and Electric Company. All rights reserved.

Thank you for your 
patience as PG&E upgrades 
our gas system

What kind of work is happening?   
PG&E crews are replacing more than 
6,000 feet of gas pipe and line valves. 

Where is this happening?
Work is occurring along St. Mary’s Road, 
between S. Lucille Lane in Lafayette and 
Bollinger Canyon Road in Moraga.

Will my gas be shut off? 
The work is not expected to affect gas 
service to customers in the area. 

How long will this take? 
The majority of the work on St. Mary’s 
Road is complete. In late August, some 
additional valve replacement work will 
occur on Lucille Lane and is expected to 
take about a month. During this time, 
there will be intermittent single lane 
closures from Lucille Lane to Rheem 
Blvd. Crews will work Monday through 
Saturday, 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.

How will this affect driving 
through the neighborhood? 
We are very aware of the impacts on 
traffic and parking in your area and have 
conducted the work in phases to lessen 
the inconvenience that the project may 
cause to you and your neighbors. 

PG&E will clearly mark all work areas, and 
traffic flaggers will help direct pedestrian 
and vehicle traffic safely. Please plan for 
delays when driving through these areas. 

What if I smell gas around 
the project? 
The replacement work requires that a small 
amount of natural gas be safely released in 
a controlled ventilation of the pipeline, so 
you may hear a loud steady noise and notice 
the smell of gas. This is normal, but if you 
are concerned, we encourage you to call 
PG&E at 1-800-743-5000. 

We thank you for your patience as we 
conduct this important modernization work 
to become the safest, most reliable gas 
system in the nation.

What if I have questions?
You can reach Julian Lacson, PG&E Gas 
Outreach Specialist, at 925-459-8097 or 
gasprojectinfo@pge.com.
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